Rehearsals for the new Hull Savoyards season starts on Thursday 6th September 2012. The Society will be preparing for some Gilbert and Sullivan concerts in the first week of December and then in January rehearsals commence for Iolanthe.

If you are interested in musical drama, in particular Gilbert and Sullivan, in meeting people and having fun please get in touch. New members are always welcome, if you are interested in the enjoyment, fun and experience of being on stage or back stage why not contact the Secretary at secretary@hullsavoyards.co.uk or telephone 01482 876918 for more details.